
Dear Professor Lang, 

I am applying for the undergraduate research assistant role in your lab focused on AI 
and human interaction at CMU. I’m a sophomore majoring in computer science and 
recently completed a project in NLP that involved sentiment classification of dialogue 
transcripts. 

I am proficient in Python, NumPy, and huggingface transformers, and I’m eager to 
contribute to research that connects machine learning with real-world behavior. 

Sincerely,​
Ethan Walsh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


